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I’m in favor to allow ATV and UTV access to road use for the entire state of Oregon. 

Same restrictions should apply as other states. I feel the extra money in fees going 

into the state economy would benefit from it. I have lived in Oregon my whole life of 

62 years. Hopefully this will help to achieve some sort of access  


